
January 10, 2024 

 

7th Grade through High School and Faculty  

Sanborn Central School  

40405 Highway 34  

Forestburg, SD 57314 

 

Dear Parents,  

On behalf of Sanborn Central School, I am writing you to seek your permission for your child to participate in a suicide 

prevention and mental health presentation being done as Isabella Bitterman’s senior project on Wednesday, January 10 

at 11:45 am. There will be faculty present for any child who wishes to leave because of certain circumstances or 

sensitive topics. 

If you are not willing to consent to your child being present at this presentation, please sign the disagreement form 

found below. If you wish to attend in order to be present with your child or to support the presenting student, you are 

welcome to attend.  

Sincerely,  

 

Isabella Bitterman 

Senior High School Student 

Sanborn Central School  

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

Parental Disagreement Form  

I do not wish for my child to participate in the Mental Health and Suicide Awareness Presentation at Sanborn Central 

School on January 10, 2024. 

Parent Name:_________________________________Parent Signature: _______________________________________  

Child’s Full Name:__________________________________________________ Date: ____________________________ 

 


